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	 05 February 2021
Information for families - Choosing the right care for your baby or toddler
Do you know what support is available when your baby or toddler is unwell? If your baby or toddler needs medical help, there are a range of services near you that don’t involve a trip to a hospital emergency department – many of these services are free and available after hours. 

Canberra Health Services has information on their website to help you figure out where to get the right medical help for your baby or toddler – check out the website here: www.act.gov.au/yourhealthoptions
The website has a handy downloadable fridge flyer so you’ve got all the local health options at your fingertips, next time you need them.
For enquires in relation to this notification please email CHSComms@act.gov.au.
This email has been authorised by the ACT Regulatory Authority (CECA). CECA are responsible for administering the National Quality Framework within the ACT.
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